

MAKING PUPPETS FOR AGRICULTURE KITS are Mrs. Harry Pelton of Embro, left, and Mrs. James Morrison of Lakeside. The ladies were working at an institute bee at the Lakeside home of Helen Wollny

Sept. 19. This week the North Oxford District Women's Institutes presented the Oxford County Board of Education with two completed agriculture kits.

Sewers at Brown's Corners

The second meeting of Brown's 4H group was held at Brown's School on Oct. 7, with 16 members present. The roll call was answered with a suggestion for the club name, which will be Brown's Sophisticated Sewers.

The .. members

measured

themselves for clothing. They are to bring their patterns and fabric to the next meeting, Oct. 16 at 7:30 p.m., at Brown's School.

Joanne Distler was home with her family on the Thanksgiving weekend. She is a first-year student of nursing at Northern College, Kirkland Lake campus.

Russia featured at Brown's

At the October meeting of course to be held on Monday, Nov. Browns Women's travelogue on Russia was presented by Dr. Isabel Black of in Russia along with 26 other people, including Dr. Lois Wilson, former Moderator of the United Church of Canada.

They experienced Easter in Leningrad. Man Alive filmed a program which is to be viewed at Easter 1986.

poem, Fall Housecleaning.

During the business meeting Mrs. John Uredn was appointed delegate to the London Area convention, Oct. 30 and 31 to be held at the Nordon Restaurant in London.

Mrs. Victor West and Mrs. David Arthur were named leaders to at-Home Decorating Ideas

Institute a 18 at O.M.A.F. rooms in Woodstock.

A county conference will be held Stratford. She had spent two weeks on Tuesday, Nov. 19 at All Saints Church, Woodstock.

Browns W.I. was asked to cater a Christmas dinner. Plans were made to do this catering on Friday, Dec. 6.

A donation is to be made to Family and Children's Services, Oxford County.

Mrs. Murray Taylor read a Mrs. John Richardson, a member of Uniondale Institute, introduced the Fairfield Family part of a kit for use in the schools of Oxford to teach about agriculture.

Sing-songs were led by Mrs. Clarence Tate and Mrs. Hubert Uren.

Mrs. Ray Waken co-convener of the world affairs group, read a poem, Hugs.

The roll call - Name a foreign country and its capital -was answered by 22 ladies.

Mrs. John Uren gave a report of the fall board meeting held recently at Hickson. Mrs. David Miller was thanked for making the craft taken to this meeting.

Mrs. Murray Kingdon expressed thanks to everyone present and to everyone who had taken part in

the program. She also extended an invitation to members, husbands and friends to attend the November meeting, when a special speaker would be present.

Mrs. John Richardson was the winner of a contest on trees, conducted by Mrs. William Switzer.

A lunch of pumpkin pie and ice cream was served with Russian